
From: Keith Moffitt 

Sent: 12 June 2019 11:41 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: West Hampstead NDF 

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/2984/P 

Hi Tony 

The NDF rarely gets involved in this level of detail, but I agree there is no reason to object to this.  

Best wishes Keith 


